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January 8, 2018

Minutes of meeting held on January 8, 2018

Meeting opened at 10:10 AM

Present: Jeannette Tisdelle, Victoria Brownell, Marion Rylands, Edward
Medeiros, Director Barbara Lafleur.

Absent: Bruce Wilbur, Ruth Ferland

Secretary Report: Motion to accept by Marion Rylands, seconded by Edward
Medeiros, motion passed.

Treasurer Report: Accept Treasurer Report, Marion Rylands accepted, Victoria
Brownell seconded, motion passed.

Old Business:

Doors-Handicap Accessible: No new information.

Walk in refrigerator: On hold for now until spring.

Security Camera: No new information.

Girl/Boy Scout Project: Boy Scout project is completed. Girl Scout still waiting.
Stair chair: This has been removed.

Conflict of Interest-Renewal Training: After last meeting several did this
requirement.

Storage Unit: Will look into this in the spring.

Brown Bag Van: We are hoping to rent a box truck monthly, Bruce Wilbur is
looking into this. We will need another vehicle to follow with volunteers to load
box truck.

New Business:

Review Americans with Disability Act (ADA) Service Animals and Emotional
Support Animals: Information was given on this from the ADA (internet). It will be
reviewed so it can be discussed at another meeting to adjust building policy if the
Board decides.

Intermission: Director Barbara Lafleur had to leave meeting.

Meeting Resumed

Computers on W/ FI: U Mass Dartmouth gave the Council on Aging two
refurbished computers. We asked that they be internet ready, which they
agreed. The ones we received are not internet ready. We will have to look into
doing this. Maybe Old Colony can help with this.
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Election of Secretary: Is anyone available to take minutes for our meetings? We
will bring this up again at the next meeting.

Projects to do in 2018: Look into getting another oven in kitchen downstairs,
faucet downstairs needs to be changed to suit our needs. A new one was putin a
couple months ago, does not work well for us.

Suggestion: The bench out front the plaque needs to be fixed. It was suggested
to ask Elizabeth Ashley to do this.

Edward Medeiros made a motion to adjourn, Charles Gray seconded, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Lafleur
Director



